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GUEST PASS GUIDELINES 

 

Due to the large population of students, faculty and staff memberships the HPER Center must 

administer a guest pass limit. These guest passes will be available provided the following 

guidelines are met: 

 

Affiliated (available in the fall and spring, optional in the summer) 

1. Photo identification is required for all guests. 

2. Guests must be 18 years or older. 

3. Guest passes are $5 per visit and are only redeemable on the day of the purchase. 

4. Student, faculty, and/or staff member may purchase a maximum of 2 guest passes at one 

time. There is no limit for how many times a guest can visit per semester. 

5. Member must accompany their guests to the HPER Center and remain with their guests 

while in the HPER Center, for the duration of their visit. 

6. Member is responsible for their guests while in the HPER Center. Member is responsible 

for any damage or stolen property. 

7. Guests may not check out equipment. 

8. The HPER Center reserves the right to refuse admittance to any guest. 

9. Guests must complete the ‘Notice to all Persons Participating Waiver’ and check that 

they have read our Campus Recreation Orientation. 

 

Unaffiliated (available only in the summer) 

1. Photo identification is required for all guests. 

2. Guests must be 18 years or older. 

3. Unaffiliated Membership fee for each session (May Intersession, Summer I, and Summer 

II) is $35.00. 

4. Student, faculty/staff may purchase a maximum of three (3) summer guest passes during 

each session. 

5. Member is responsible for their guests while in the HPER Center. Member is responsible 

for any damage or stolen property. 

6. Guests may not check out equipment. 

7. There will be a fee if Guests decide to have a Fitness Assessment. 

8. Guest memberships must be purchased in person, at the HPER Center. 

9. The HPER Center reserves the right to refuse admittance to any guest. 

10. Guests must complete the ‘Notice to all Persons Participating Waiver’ and check that 

they have read our Campus Recreation Orientation. 


